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Technical and Design Notes

The Journal of Fluorescence now publishes a new
class of articles called “Technical and Design Notes.”
These new additions to the Journal must satisfy the fol-
lowing criteria.

• The article should present technical details of
fluorescence-based procedures (standardisation or
analytical) or stationary or time-resolved instru-
mentation, design considerations or substantial de-
velopments in software development, such as in
analysis.

• Articles describing the synthesis and characteri-
zation of new fluorophores, particularly those dis-
playing unique sensitivities and/or optical prop-
erties, and advances in labelling procedures, are
welcome.

• The article should be of wide interest to the fluo-
rescence community and must not have been pub-
lished, or be under consideration elsewhere.

• The article must fit within the general guidelines
and scope of the Journal of Fluorescence.

• The article should be typically less than 1500
words, ≤5 figures, ≤2 tables with typically ≤20
references.

• The article should have the general structure,
Title, Authors, Affiliations, Abstract ≤150 words,
Keywords ≤5, Main Text, References. See March
2002 issue, pages 113–117, for example.

Technical and Design Notes are peer-reviewed, re-
ceiving only one review designated by the coordinat-
ing editorial board member, the founding editor or
editor respectively. Authors are encouraged to contact
the editor if unsure about the suitability of potential
manuscripts.
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